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November 1, 
19 3 3

Dear Mr. Haaler,

I received your note of the 31st yesterday, and am 
sorry to have to tell you that it will be impossible for me 
to meet Mr. Parka tonight.

I have every sympathy for the German students who 
have been driven out of Germany by the action of tor. Hitler, 
y it 1 frankly confess that I have more sympathy for the 
students who have been driven out of McGill because they 
lack financial resources to see them through, 
mind an unusually brilliant student who, because of finan­
cial reverses suffered by his parents, has had to withdraw 
from the University,

I believe in international student organizations.
I bell ve many students in German universities have suf­
fered persecution.
to help them, but were I able to contribute more than I 
do now, I should give my support here.

I have in

I would throw no cold water on efforts

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal*

William Hasler, Esq.,
Faculty of Arts and Science.
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